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What’s On @ BWPS?

Congratulations

Congratulations to Viet and Chris who have just received news 

of being successful at gaining places in OC classes in 2020. 

These positions are widely sought and to have two successful 

applicants is a great honour. Congratulations to the boys and 

their very proud parents.

Congratulations to Ms Goodman who will be continuing at our 

school next year three days a week as our DP IL (Deputy 

Principal-Instructional Leader). She will continue to have a 

collaborative role in supporting teachers and students in 

improving educational outcomes. For two days a week Ms 

Goodman will be working with the staff of Wattawa Heights in a 

similar role. We are fortunate to continue to be able to utilise Ms 

Goodman’s experience and expertise in 2020.

Recently I had the pleasure of attending the Grand Final of the 

Metropolitan South Operational Directorate Primary Schools 

Public Speaking Competition  at St Peters Primary school, 

where one of our students, Zane K represented our Directorate.

Monday, 2nd December
Platinum Excursion Day

Term 4 Week 8

Tuesday, 3rd December
Year 6 High School Transition 
Day- Please refer to specific 
notes

Wednesday, 4th 
December
Presentation Day
Years 3-6 from 9:30am
K-Year 2 from 11:30am

Thursday, 5th December
Warrior Dash- Colour Run

Friday, 6th December
Ready, Set, Go continues
PSSA grand final/s

Coming Soon
10th December- Yr 6 farewell
12th December- Second 
Transition Day for new 
students 2020 (Yrs 1-6)
13th December- Talent Quest
18th December- Last day for 
students

Zane did an excellent job, 

presenting his prepared speech 

on Screen Time, as well as an 

impromptu speech about 

Volunteers. The judges informed 

us that the 15 speakers on that 

day were the winners from 12 000 

Stage 2 students who started the 

Public Speaking process earlier 

this year. Zane represented our 

school and our Region admirably. 

Well done Zane!
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Help for our Heroes Day

What a wonderful response we’ve had from our fabulous 

community to our fundraiser for the victims of the recent 

bushfires. The children from K-2 had an informative talk 

on fire prevention and a great tour of the fire engine (and 

the compulsory play). The local fire brigade was very 

generous with their time and we’d like to thank them for 

their enthusiastic response. Thank you to Ms Harb for 

organising the visit and, of course, to Katie and Brandon 

who had the original idea.

Captain’s speeches-2020

Year after year the quality of the speeches for children 

who are nominated for school captains get better and 

better. This year was no exception and all of the children 

should be congratulated on their commitment, sentiment 

and enthusiasm. Congratulations to Mya, Sofia, Jayden 

and Ayaan on being elected as our school captains for 

2020.

Thank you to Ms Goodman and the Stage 3 teachers for 

their support of this very important process.

Presentation Day

Our annual Presentation Day is on Wednesday 4th December this year. The Year 3-6 assembly will 

begin at 9.30am sharp in the school hall. The K-2 assembly will begin at 11.30am, also in the school 

hall. Please come and help us celebrate the many achievements of our students, as well as some 

fabulous performances. Please ensure all children are in full school uniform. 

Click below to see event pictures
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